

"Where No Veteran Will Ever Be Forgotten."

For Immediate Release: November 3, 2024

Contact: Eric Johnson

Phone: 260-438-0726

W. Paul Wolf to receive Sagamore of the Wabash Award at Veterans National Memorial November 9, 2024

Fort Wayne, IN W. Paul Wolf, a retired banker from Fort Wayne, will receive the distinguished Sagamore of the Wabash Award on Saturday November 9, 2024 at 2 p.m. at the Veterans National Memorial W. Paul Wolf War History Museum 2122 O'Day Road.

The Sagamore of the Wabash was created nearly 80 years ago to honor individuals who have performed distinguished service to Indiana. The award is the highest honor, which the Governor of Indiana bestows. It is a personal tribute usually given to those who have rendered a distinguished service to the state or to the governor. W. Paul has been involved in philanthropic causes throughout the City of Fort Wayne.

W. Paul was instrumental in the new War History Museum at the Veterans Monument, as well as the Korean Soldiers monument at the memorial park. Mr Wolf was President of Home Loan Savings Bank for many years and is also a Korean War Veteran. The award application was submitted by Reverend Roger Reece, Executive Pastor of Associated Churches, who nominated W. Paul for the Award.

Greg Bedford, Commander at the Veterans Memorial said "Paul has been instrumental in making the Veterans Shrine a destination for visitors and Veterans alike. He has been a great supporter of all Veterans for a number of years."